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Dear Parents / Carers

Our children at Hackwood are amazing! They have made a great start to their learning 

this half term and have produced some great artwork, writing, excelled at Maths and 

had fun along the way! We have already had some WOW days with children in EYFS 

having a DREAM READ day. It was great to see so many of you enjoying reading with your 

child. Year 2 had a SPACE Day which they loved! There are so many more exciting things 

to look forward to this half-term with trips, workshops, raising money for Children in 

Need, Anti-Bullying Week and a book fair. That’s even before any end of term festivities 

begin!

As always, we thank you for your support in making sure the children are in school every 

day with the correct uniform and living by the Hackwood Expectations: ‘Being 

Respectful, Persevering and Taking pride in all that they do’.

We hope you and your child enjoy the fantastic learning taking place this half-term. 

Mr Miah

Principal

Parent Survey and Feedback

As you are aware this is my first full term as Principal at 
Hackwood and I have been delighted with the progress 
made by the school to date. We have incredible staff who 
always put children first and take pride in what they deliver 
every day. However I am keen to listen, take on feedback 
and hear your views so that we can be even better. 

It has been great to be able to speak to so many parents in 
my first term and see so many of you at our Key Stage 
Welcome Meetings, Parent Forums, Parent Consultations 
as well as Assemblies and Special Events. Over the next 
week you will receive a link to a Parent Survey via the 
School Spider App. I would be grateful if you could 
complete the survey to provide us with some feedback 
that we can take on board and move forward with. 
Thank you as always. 

Mr Miah
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Curriculum Newsletters and Home Learning Challenges

At Hackwood Primary Academy, we believe that learning is a two-way partnership, 
involving school and home. Every half-term we send out a Curriculum Newsletter which 
provides an overview of the learning taking place from our inspiring curriculum. You will 
see what your child is studying over the half term. Please take time to read through and 
discuss this with your child. We also send out half-termly home learning challenges for 
you to support your child with. These activities are designed to strengthen the learning 
that takes place in school as well as provide opportunities for them to extend their 
learning. 
Both the Curriculum Newsletter and Home Learning Challenges are sent out via the 
Spiderapp as well put on the School Website under your child’s class page. Here are 
some examples below of a Curriculum Newsletter and Home Learning Challenges.  

Year 1 Curriculum Newsletter Year 1 Home Learning Challenges

If you do have any questions about our INSPIRE Curriculum please 
feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher. 



Dates for the Diary 2022 -23

W/B 14th November Anti-Bullying week (Reach Out)

Wednesday 16th November School Photographs

Friday 18th November Children in Need – dress in spots / yellow

Tuesday 22nd – 25th November Scholastic Book Fair in school

Tuesday 22nd November Year 6 trip to National Memorium 

Tuesday 29th November Y2 trip to National Space Centre

Tuesday 29th November Y6 Parents SATS and Residential Meeting

Wednesday 30th November Y1 Great Fire of London Workshop

Tuesday 6th December Reception trip to Matlock Farm

Thursday 8th December Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day

Tuesday 13th December Christmas Dinner Day

Wednesday 14th December EYFS Winter Extravaganza

Thursday 22nd December End of Autumn Term (Break up for the Holidays)

Monday 9th January 2023 Children return back to school for the Spring Term

Anti- Bullying Week – Reach Out (14th November to 18th November)
We will be taking part in the national anti- bullying week. The theme of the week is 
Reach Out. The children will learn about different types of bullying, how they can help 
themselves and others and make pledges alongside their class mates to STOP bullying.

Breakfast Club Changes - IMPORTANT
From 1st December we will be updating our booking system for the Breakfast Club.
Bookings for Breakfast Club will have to be made at least 3 whole days in advance. No 
booking will be taken after the deadline. Please look out for the letter explaining the 
changes to Breakfast Club which will come out next week. Thank you

Read, Achieve, Succeed – Scholastic Book Fair
Hackwood’s Book Fair: 

When: Tues 22nd Nov – Mon 29th Nov 
Time: 8.30- 9.05 and 3.05 – 3.40 
Where: School hall, gate entrance.
Contactless payment available. 
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